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The Count of Custoza Family Office is proud to announce: The Classic Car Fund  
based in Liechtenstein, will shortly be quoted on the German fund exchange.

The only existing fund worldwide in this  sector, was developed to capitalise on the  
significant growth in value of vintage automobiles in the last years.  

Fund Manager, Filippo Pignatti, who himself is passionate about vintage cars and 
their history says, ‘this  is very much a non-elitist approach to investing in this sector. 
We want to be fully transparent, hence our quotation on the stock exchange. There is 
so much ambiguity; many investments aren’t performing steadily in the current 
volatile landscape – The Classic Car Fund, provides a platform for those looking to 
diversify their portfolio’.

The investment team includes experts from Sotheby’s, Christie’s  and experienced 
private collectors who have themselves worked in finance.

Proposed press conference - Retromobile, Paris on the morning of Friday 4th 
February  for more details please contact us at: press@theclassiccarfund.com
 
Visit www.countofcustoza.com or www.theclassiccarfund.com for more information 
on the fund (ISIN-NR. LI0117063490).

Count of Custoza Family Office
Marktgasse 12
8001 Zurich, Switzerland
Tel. +41 (0) 44 586 58 97

Disclaimer: This comment should indicate a presence of Minerva Investments AG launched Fund, a 
prospectus for this investment in line with the EU Prospectus Directive was published. In each case, a 
prospectus approved by the FMA from Liechtenstein and the prospectus is available on the homepage 
(www.theclassiccarfund.com).
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